Legacy Coordinator Report

Area 9 Assembly — May 1-3, 2015

Dear Alanon / Alateen assembly panel 55 May 1 through 3, 2015. It's been wonderful to have
Roger on my side. His technology knowledge is primo. | want to thank him from the bottom of
my heart for putting together the legacy. | will not be at assembly this week. | really will miss

all of you and request your prayers.

We are indeed working on a new legacy theory. if any of you want to spring into action with
some great ideas please send them to me at your convenience before we go to our next
press release.

We are talking about going back to our roots. If there is any one in Florida North that would
like to share please come forward. We're going for not boring, extra efforts in our own
responsibilities, pictures of Al-Anon in action, and super positive information that we want to
share!

The committee that works on the legacy needs your input.

Lots of love and many hugs,

Cham B
Legacy Coordinator Panel 55



